
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of May 6

Operations
• Crews are hot mix patching 
potholes and road edges across the 
county on the local and primary road 
systems while total patchers are 
focusing on primary roads. Potholes 
can be reported 24/7 at 
SeeClickFix.com or using the 
SeeClickFix app!

• The VBCRC tree crew working 
through previous tree job locations 
to cut and/or remove stumps and are 
currently working in Geneva 
Township on CR 384. 

• The VBCRC ditching crew is 
working on Lakeshore Drive in Pine 
Grove Township cleaning out the 
ditch line and hydroseeding and 
hydroseeding on 30th Avenue 
between M-140 and 76th Street in 
Covert Township.

• Graders are re-shaping gravel roads 
in Lawrence and Pine Grove 
Townships with Almena Township 
next on the list. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering
• Work in preparation of paving 
Howard Drive in Lawrence Township 
continues and is expected to be 
completed by May 31st. 

• CR 360 between 55th Street and 
CR 215 in Hamilton Township is 
complete and the road is back open 
to all traffic!

• Bids for CR 388 in Pine Grove 
Township and wedge paving in 
Antwerp and Paw Paw Townships 
will be opened May 9 at 11 AM. To 
view the specifications of these bids, 
please visit vbcrc.org/bids.

VBCRC received a
new roadside mower!


